
 

Recommendations for threaded unions 

 
 Our threaded fittings and valves are according standard ISO 228. Thread 

sealing should be with PTFE tape or another kind of sealant which will not 

damage the plastic. It is not recommended in any case the use of hemp as a 

seal on threads. 

 
Connecting a metal 

male thread into a 

plastic female is not 

recommended. 

 

The best solution is to use a plastic 

female threaded fitting with a 

metal reinforcement ring. 

Alternatively ensure the female 

thread is metal and male thread is 

plastic 


